
November 2016

Brothers,

I apologize for the banner being late. I can’t believe it is November already. I hope all of you have a wonder-
ful and safe Thanksgiving. At the October meeting we elected William Schmitt as our new Chancellor.
Congratulations Will. We have a lot going on this month and have a lot coming up in December. We have
two new members to our council. The first is a transfer from a college council, his name is Donald Ibach. The
second member took his first degree on November 3rd, his name is John LeConey. Welcome brothers, we are
happy you are part of our council. Our football sweeps sales are done. We sold 75 tickets which is down
from years past. Thank you to everyone that sold them and I’m sure we will sell more next year. Thank You
Bill Meyers and Will Schmitt for coordinating the program and making sure the tickets were submitted. A
HUGE THANK YOU to everyone that helped at St. Cecilia’s census count.

As I stated November is busy. On the 12th we will be selling our Keep Christ in Christmas magnets at the St.
Cecilia craft show. The show is 10:00 – 3:00. We need brothers to help man the table. Please contact me if
you are able to help, even an hour would be greatly appreciated. On the 17th we will be having our Memorial
Mass at Maternity BVM parish at 7:30 p.m. We will have a reception at the council after the mass. This
mass is dedicated to our brothers that have been called to the lord in the past 12 months and is open to our
members and their families. Please come and help honor our departed brothers. We still have our COAL pro-
gram going on and any tickets you have sold need to be turned in as soon as you can. All of you should have
gotten my letter about our Thanksgiving basket donations. The response by you so far has been wonderful.
We will be issuing the gift cards after our memorial mass. Please donate to this wonderful cause. On Novem-
ber 20th we will be honoring immediate past Grand Knight Mark Dillon. Per Mark’s request we will be hav-
ing a gathering at the council starting at 3:00 pm. We will hopefully be cheering the Eagles onto victory
against the Seahawks and we will definitely honor and thank Mark for his service as Grand Knight. Food and
refreshments will be provided. There is no charge for this event, but if you would like please bring an appe-
tizer or desert. Spouses need not attend.

In December we will be selling our Keep Christ in Christmas magnets at Maternity BVM and Resurrection of
Our Lord parishes. We are waiting for confirmation from the parishes about the dates. I will send an email
once I have confirmation of the dates. We will need help after the masses selling the magnets. We will have
our Grand Knight’s Christmas party on December 15th immediately following the Home association meeting.
The home meeting was pushed back a week because the 8th is a Holy day.

Fraternally yours,
Clint Snyder
Grand Knight
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Death & Distress.......... Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Deputy Grand Knight … David Montvydas 215-742-3395
Financial Secretary....... Domenic Marzullo 215-837-1847
Visitation........................ Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Insurance Agent………. Joseph Grayeske 484-924-8449

BANNER STAFF
Editor........ Herb Marizy 267-566-4718

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 20th of the month.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
ACTIVITIES FOR

NOVEMBER DECEMBER
3 - Business Meeting 1 - Business Meeting

10 - Home Association Meeting 8 - Home Association Meeting
17 - Memorial Mass at BVM, 7:30pm 15 - Social
24 - Thanksgiving 22 - Social

29 - Officers Meeting

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Bill Wagenborg, Josephine Pistilli, Veronica Kovacik, George Fecik, Sophie Fecik,
Gus Larizzio, George Diaz, Richard L. Girkin, Giuseppe Innamorato, Bro. Jerry Sweeney,
Joe Efkowitz, Domenic Marzullo, PGK, John Carroll

Please call in the names of all ill Brother Knights

**************************************

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN NOVEMBER

Vincent Amodei Robert Bonner
Matthew Burg, JR Brian Corrigan
John Coyle Steven DeSanto
Bas Encarnacion George Fecik
Gus Larizzio Herb Marizy
Rev. Mardean Miller Justin Nigro
Lou Parrino Anthony Porretta
George Raysik Erwin Scharf
George Schild William Wagenborg

If I missed your birthday, my apologies. My records may not be up-to-date. Please notify me via e-mail: Herb@HerbMarizy.com


